
 
 
Request for Board of Commissioners’ Action 

From:            Date:       
 
Subject:        Item Number:       
  

At the last meeting the Board discussed the need for a new trailer to haul the excavator prices were 
presented to the Board from Wallace.  The price for the trailer was $47,900.   
 
Rusty McCranie, Road Superintendent has discussed the price with Wallace again.  The bottom line price 
for the trailer has been reduced to $46,300, $1600 less. 
 
Due to the price the Board must authorize the purchase of the trailer.  This is actually ratification of the 
purchase, from the week following your last meeting. 
 
This purchase will need to be made from the General Fund. 
 
Chair will need a motion authorizing a purchase order being issued to 
Wallace Trucks in the amount of $46,300 for the purchase of a trailer. 
 
Motion made by      
 
Second made by      
 
Any discussion:              
              
 
Votes    yes       no                      Motion carried/ failed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Faye Hughes, County Administrator 3/5/2019 

Trailer for Road Dept    VIII-F 


